
CALLING YOUNG, 
DYNAMIC RESEARCHERS 

TO WORK ON CLIMATE 
CHANGE IN AFRICA!

African Women in Agricultural Research and Development (AWARD) is pleased to announce that the 
call for the third cohort of the One Planet Fellowship is open. The call targets high-potential scientists 
to build a robust pipeline of scientists equipped to help Africa’s smallholder farmers cope with climate 

change. Young, female researchers are particularly encouraged to apply.

“The world needs the next generation of climate 
scientists to be well equipped for the next generation! 
Adapting to climate change requires an investment in 
context-specific knowledge. That’s what One Planet 

Fellowship is all about,” 
- Wanjiru Kamau-Rutenberg, Director, AWARD
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“The One Planet Fellowship is a 
lifeline that supports sustainable 

development and addresses climate 
change.” 

– Mevoyon Pamela Karrel Afokpe, 
Research Station Manager, East-

West Seed International, 
2019 One Planet Laureate Candidate

“
“

Do you know anyone in your 
institution that would be interested 

in applying?

Selected candidates participate in an intensive, 
three-year non-residential, career acceleration 

process that fosters leadership skills and 
strengthens research skills. Candidates who 

complete the three-year process will qualify to 
become One Planet Laureates.

Please share this call widely within your institution/networks, and actively encourage 
candidates who meet the criteria to apply. Visit awardfellowships.org for more details.

The call seeks applicants from Algeria, Benin, Burkina Faso, Côte d’Ivoire, Ethiopia, Kenya, Malawi, 
Mali, Morocco, Nigeria, Senegal, Tanzania, Togo, and Zambia. Deadline for applications is 

February 15, 2021.

The One Planet Fellowship is funded by the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation, the BNP Paribas Foundation, 
the European Union and Canada’s International Development Research Centre (IDRC).

African Women in Agricultural Research and Development (AWARD) 
and Agropolis Foundation are jointly implementing the Fellowship.

http://awardfellowships.org

